
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE DAVID HAYMAN PRIZE FOR GENETICS 

Established through donations from the Miller family, the prize is in memory of Dr David L Hayman 
who was an academic staff member of the Genetics Department from 1959 to 1992 and a Visiting 
Research Fellow until his death in 2006. 

 

The prize is awarded annually to the candidate placed highest in order of merit amongst those who 
are awarded First Class Honours in Genetics. 

 

 
Prize recipients 

 

Year  

2021 Alexander Stuart 

2020 Nozhat Hassan 

2019 Caroline Puiu 

2018 Rebekah de Nys 

2017 Charlotte Nitschke 

2016 Srimayee Vaidyanathan 

2015 Mahalia Frank 
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THE DAVID HAYMAN PRIZE IN GENETICS 

Rules 

In 2006 the sum of $10,000 was given to the University by the Miller family to establish a prize in 
memory of Dr David L Hayman who was an academic staff member of the Genetics Department 
from 1959 until his retirement in 1992 and a Visiting Research Fellow until his death in 2006. The 
fund was increased by another donation from the Miller family in 2011 of $15,000. In 2015 the 
Miller family suggested that the prize be increased to $2,500 per year and the capital spent out 
accordingly. 

 
 

The following rules apply:- 
 

1. The prize shall be known as “The David Hayman Prize in Genetics”. 

 
2. The prize will be awarded annually to the candidate placed highest in order of merit 

amongst those who are awarded First Class Honours in Genetics. 

 
3. The prize will be awarded in December, and students completing honours courses in 

Genetics in the calendar year of the award are eligible. 

 
4. The value of the prize will be $2,500 per year. 

 
5. The University may vary the rules from time to time in a manner consistent with the 

University’s legal obligations and policies. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Approved by Deputy Vice-Chancellor and Vice-President (Academic) 11 November 2015 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

29 June 2021 

https://www.adelaide.edu.au/policies/56/

